
 

Tuning the Vine presents three #InnerCityWineRoute
events

Tuning the Vine will present three #InnerCityWineRoute instalments in the Cape Town CBD on 11 October 2017, 8
November 2017, and 13 December 2017.

Tastings of some of the best that the Cape Winelands region has to offer will be held across the city from 5.30pm to
8.30pm during the #InnerCityWineRoute events.

The venues participating in the #InnerCityWineRoute include HQ, 91 Loop, Arcade, Burger & Lobster, Craft Burger Bar,
The Odyssey, The Station on Bree, Cabron Taco Bar, and Mink & Trout. Some new additions to the route are The Sneaky
Sausage, The Crazy Horse, and Roast & Co.

In celebration of the Sauvignon Blanc season, The Durbanville Wine Valley will present a selection from four of the region’s
wine farms at The Odyssey at HQ. Little Big Wines at The Odyssey will offer prizes and will also be doing a custom
chocolate pairing.

https://www.bizcommunity.com/


This Tuning the Vine, attendees will receive a new wristband from ticket stations to tap against the check-in device at each
producer's table when tasting their wines. When they tap their wristband, they will be entered into a competition for tickets
to the next event. Winners will be announced at the October event.

Tickets cost R230 and are available via Quicket. On the night, a wine glass, wristband, and map can be collected from
Ticket Stations located at 91 Loop, The Station on Bree, and The Crazy Horse. These three venues will also sell limited
tickets for R250.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.quicket.co.za/events/25214-cape-town-tuning-the-vine-innercitywineroute/#/schedules
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